
Have you heard about our Butterflies Memory Café? We 
have created a special place to provide a friendly and 
welcoming space where people living with dementia can 
enjoy spending time together, alongside carers and 
members of the community. Our team has made 
connections with 63 community organisations, so there is 
always lots going on, from flower arranging and craft 
workshops, games and fitness, to bingo and quizzes, with 
lots more activities to come! We also offer training and 
support workshops for carers and family members, 
ensuring they receive the necessary tools and resources 
to provide the best care for their loved ones.

Easter is always a wonderful time of year for everyone at 
Bridge House. For this year’s celebrations, we were joined 
by the White Rabbit from Alice’s Adventures in 
Wonderland. Our floppy eared friend invited our residents 
down the rabbit hole into a magical wonderland where they 
received delicious chocolate treats. We also held a Mad 
Hatter’s tea party to round-off the fun. A big thank you to 
our team who went above and beyond to make it an 
egg-cellent Easter for everyone.

Love is like a butterfly

News from

A Hoppy Easter

Dear friends,
With a fresh new season upon us, our home is bursting with brightness and vibrancy!   
Take a glimpse into our delightful spring escapades in our latest newsletter.



“Thank you to everyone who sent their congratulations on 
the birth of my daughter, Lilliane, who was born on 
Wednesday, March 6th weighing 6lbs 8oz. I am taking a 
break from my duties as home manager, but I was delighted 
to return to Bridge House with my beautiful baby to 
introduce her to the residents and the rest of the team. It 
was a wonderful moment to be able to show her off to 
everyone, and the residents absolutely adored meeting her. 
We are totally in love with Lilliane and are looking forward to 
a lifetime of special memories with her.”

We always love reading your comments on Facebook!
Here are a few recent ones:

“Always so thoughtful towards your residents .. they all look so happy.” Ruthie

“Such happiness. So lovely to see.” Annabel

“I work as a discharge coordinator at the JR so it's so lovely to see your updates as we've 

discharged a few to you over time. Thank you for providing them with so much!” Maria

Welcome to the world

If you don’t wish to receive future newsletter updates from us, please email us at marketing@carebase.org.uk
and we’ll of course, remove you from our list.

Dolling out creativity

With love,
Anita Radecka

Bridge House Care Home and The Riverly Club, Thames View,
Abingdon, Oxfordshire OX14 3UJ, Tel: 01235 425488

Acting Home Manager

Our Dolls’ House Club has been a fantastic addition 
to our home with residents showing off their artistic 
talents. After finishing up Bridge Stores last month, 
which we sold off for charity, we’ve got a huge new 
dolls’ house for our residents to decorate, and they 
were all very excited to get to work. Everyone is 
getting involved with painting, decorating, and knitting 
things for the house. It is looking splendid so far and 
we can’t wait to see how it turns out.

Home Manager, Marta Leszko


